From: a b [mailto:h.kocahal@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 30, 2021 10:47 PM
To: info@jaunatne.gov.lv
Subject: Project Partnership

Dear Authorized 
 
I'm Hasan . I am contacting you from Turkey. I am working as the principal of Fırat Anatolian High School in Nusaybin District of Mardin Province in Southeastern Turkey.  
The school where I work is a general high school that prepares students for the University. Many of our students are socially and economically disadvantaged. This situation negatively affects the development of our students at the point of education. As school administrators and teachers, we strive for a better education for our students.  
We want to take advantage of the European Union Education and Youth Programs in order to support our students to be good Arupa citizens in the future. However, we have difficulties in finding a partner school to participate in these programs. We have very limited time for the 2021 call for proposals. We do not have enough time to prepare projects and find partners ourselves.  
As a national agency, we want to be partners in the projects of schools that have prepared projects in the fields of school education (KA122 SCH -KA220 SCH) in your country. 
We hope you will support us in this regard. 
 
Best regards 
 
Hasan KOCAHAL 
Manager of  Nusaybin Fırat Anatolian High School 
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